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Umatilla County Public Works Department is requesting quotes for drilling and 
blasting of the Ransier pit North of I-84 at the intersection of Stage Gulch and 
Wells Station Roads. The project will consist of 15,000 C.Y. of solid material; 
holes should be 3.5” in diameter drilled on 8’ centers or equivalent. The plan is to 
continue West from the current wall location. Completion of this project should be 
no later than June 1, 2025 

Quotes must be at Umatilla County Public Works, 3920 Westgate. Pendleton, 
Oregon, no later than 4 P.M. on April 8, 2025. 

Successful bidder to execute written contract within 10 days of notification of 
award. Any bid shall be for a set fee based on cost per yard. Fee shall include all 
costs for work with no additional charges or contingencies. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like to make 
arrangements to inspect the site, please feel free to contact Tom Fellows or Brian 
Johnson at Umatilla County Public Works Department office at 541 278-5424 
Monday thru Thursday between the hours of 6:30 AM to 5:00 PM. 

Thank you for your interest and participation. 

        Tom Fellows 

        Umatilla County  

        Public Works Director 


